Bid Opening-Board of Directors Shining Mountains Owner's Association May 25, 2017 MVRFD Station #3

Present at the meeting: Board Members: Don Kensinger, Howard Goltz, Dave Hunt and Kelly Hess. Leslie Skillman, Administrative Assistant.

3 bids were received for the Road project.

Hoe Construction Matson Excavation Titan

After reviewing the bids, it was decided that a ride around was needed to determine which roads the Board would be able to address based on the cost of the roadwork.

Leslie Skillman Administrative Assistant